
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0157

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 30/05/2022

Development:

Location :

On site which forms part of an overall permitted residential development under Ref. SD17A/0468 & has the 

approved name of 'Ballycullen Gate'; The proposed development consists of a change of dwelling type and 

increase in number from 17 permitted houses to 26 proposed houses; The proposed dwellings are comprised of 

12 three bed semi-detached 2 storey houses, 6 two bed semi­detached dormer houses, 6 two & three bed 

detached & semi-detached bungalows, 1 three bed detached 2 storey house and 1 four bed split level detached 

house; The proposed development also includes for all associated site development works, car parking, open 

spaces and landscaping, on a site area of 0.82ha; The effect of the proposed development will be a modification 

to an extant permission under Ref. SD17A/0468.

Site South of Oldcourt Road, Firhouse, Dublin 24



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Thursday 21 July 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

            

  1.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                                         

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

2.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

wastewater   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                             

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




